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You don't often get email from rlmgkscrs@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Good afternoon Kristi, 

I am writing to show my support of the Gartzman’s and their Flour Mill Development. 

Dear Planning Commission, City Council, the Mayor, and city staff,

I am reaching out today to show support for the Flour Mill Development. Workforce housing
is essential to our community and local businesses and organizations. It has been a major topic
of discussion for many years and is always at the forefront of every political conversation. The
Flour Mill development is a great example of what we need in this community to help address
our housing issues. We need more developments like this, and we need to find ways to help
the developers who are committed to affordability and our local workforce. This can be done
by making their application process as easy as possible, helping to find solutions to the
developments that benefit our community the most, and work to find ways to reduce their
costs, so it can be more affordable for our community workforce.

Apart from Jane’s Place, Salida has never been presented with a housing development that
will have 100% inclusionary housing pricing, and at least 50% deed restricted units. Despite
some of the drawbacks, this development is a perfect example of what we need in Salida, and
we want to see it move forward to development and expect that our elected and appointed
officials will help make that happen, as most of you ran on a platform that you were
committed to affordable housing. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rich Mancuso
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